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Comments: For multiple reasons, (no parking, increased trail use but no financial help toward grooming, putting
them directly on the snowmobile groomed trail which will cause conflict between user groups, waste
management issues, and them being for profit) are why | am OPPOSED to the for profit temporary winter
shelters.

I am for the snowmobiles safety shelter, as it is just that. It was built by volunteers and is put in place for all to
use. Itis open always for anyone who needs a place to warm up while one the hill. It's meant for safety and is
not for profit. Overnight camping is also not permitted.



